
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Darrell Scott <dscott@capitolresourcesllc.com>

Date: 11/18/2016 2:39:58 PM
Subject: RE: Time for a Call?

Hey Darrell. I apologize for putting you off.  Could we talk Monday or later today? I have been slammed!
 
Richele
 
From: Darrell Scott [mailto:dscott@capitolresourcesllc.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 10:07 AM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Time for a Call?
 
Richele:
 
Do you have 5-10 minutes today for a quick phone call regarding DSS child support enforcement system?
 
I wanted to give you a quick snapshot of my involvement with a vendor and just get some additional insight from you.
 
Hope you’re doing well and look forward to talking soon!
 
Thanks!

Darrell
 
Darrell T. Scott | Capitol Resources, LLC
1411 Gervais Street | Suite 500
Columbia, SC 29201
864.247.0548 (c)
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